
 

 

 

 
2024 Peter Woodwood Memorial Scholarship Award Winners 

 
This year, the Council of Marine Carriers introduced the Peter Woodward Memorial Scholarship in 
honor of our former President, Peter Woodward. The scholarship is dedicated to candidates 
pursuing careers in the Marine industry, and a total of $6,000 was awarded to two deserving 
applicants. 
 

 

                     
 

Keegan Cumiskey  
 
Keegan is a third-year Marine Engineering 
student at BCIT and is currently employed by 
Seaspan Marine. Keegan previously sailed as a 
deckhand in the tug industry before switching 
his studies to Marine Engineering and his goal 
now is to gain his first class marine 
engineering certificate.  
 
   

 
 
 
 

Kanika C. Briant 
 
Kanika aspires to become a Master Mariner. 
She is a First-year Nautical Sciences student at 
BCIT, having previously completed the Bridge 
Watch Rating program at the same institution. 
Kanika is currently employed by Hullo Ferries 
as a Deckhand. 


